01.17.21

LETTER OF INTENT
Demolition Request

2024 East Main Street

Demolition of a 1.5 story home to build a new two-story, green-built home employing high efficiency
construction/technology and solar panels is requested. The existing home is in significant disrepair.
Arborvitae trees growing next to the foundation will be removed. The ginkgo tree in the terrace will be
protected. Salvageable items will donated or reused.

The new structure will have a 1 car attached garage. Exterior materials will be fiber cement and a
standing seam metal roof. The roof is designed to maximize solar panel energy production.



